
Catholic teachers working 
outside of Catholic 
education

An invitation for you!
Teaching has an extraordinary moral depth and is one of humanity’s excellent 
and creative activities, for the teacher does not write on inanimate material, but 
on the very spirits of human beings.
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IfIf you are a Catholic teacher currently working outside 
of Catholic education, we’d love to meet you!  
Whether you have taught in a Catholic school before 
or not, we would like to invite you to find out more 
about the exciting and immensely rewarding 
opportunities in Catholic education within the Diocese 
of Nottingham, including the establishment of our new 
Catholic Multi-Academy Trusts.Catholic Multi-Academy Trusts.

Teaching in a Catholic school is not just a job, it is a 
vocation.  For us, education is about far more than 
academic success, it is about the formation of the 
whole person.

This occasion is designed to provide information about 
how best to prepare for a role in a Catholic school 
and to answer any questions you may have.  There will 
also be an opportunity to register for a mentoring 
programme for those senior leaders who wish to be 
accompanied and supported on their journey into 
Catholic education.

For further information or to 
register for a place, please 
contact: 

Karen Rich
k.rich@ololcatholicmat.co.uk

Time:  7:00-8:30PM

Wednesday 1 April 2020
Date:

Venue: The Becket School, a Catholic Voluntary Academy
       The Becket Way, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QY


